
IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE

If installing a high performance Nelson or Jett engine on a Viper 500, the proper size engine backplate mounting
screw to use with the engine mounting plate included with the Viper ARF is ½" x 5-40. These screws are not
provided with the Viper ARF. These screws are available through Jett Engineering, phone number 713-680-8113.
The 4-40 screws that are included with the Viper ARF are NOT suitable for use with the Nelson or Jett engines.
Please mention to either Nelson or Jett when purchasing one of their engines, that you will be installing the engine
on a Viper 500 ARF. 

As with any high performance airplane and engine, very carefully check the engine, engine mounting, radio
equipment, control linkages, and airframe after every flight for safety and best performance."
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